
Public Information & Input Meeting 
East Montpelier Village US 2/VT 14 Bridge & Intersection 

Reconstruction 
 

Thursday October  23, 2014 at 6:30 pm 
U-32 Middle & High School Cafeteria 

Gallison Hill Rd., Montpelier 

 
The Vermont Agency of Transportation (VTrans) is holding a 
Public Information Meeting to update and respond to input 
from the previous meeting, on the plans to replace the bridge 
and reconstruct the intersection at US 2/VT 14.  The current 
plan is to replace the aging structure, add turning lanes and 
signalize the intersection.  
 
For more information contact: 
Mark Sargent, VTrans Project Manager, 802-828-6576(Phone) 
mark.sargent@state.vt.us   
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